
N  O  T  I  C  E 
 

 

 

IN CONTINUATION OF PREVIOUS NOTICE DATED 

29.11.2016, ALL PORT USERS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED 

THAT A/C PAYEE CHEQUES, IN ADDITION TO 

CASH/DD, WILL BE ACCEPTED FROM THEM FOR ISSUE 

OF PERMITS TILL 31.01.2017. CONDITIONS 

MENTIONED IN THE PREVIOUS NOTICE WILL REMAIN 

UNCHANGED. 

 

THIS FACILITY WILL BE REVIEWED AFTER ONE MONTH. 

 

 

DATED : 29.12.2016       BY ORDER 

TRAFFIC MANAGER 

 
--------------- 


